

Educating Women of Faith, Vision and Purpose since 1799

03/18/12

Mr. Michael Guercin **Branches Tree Experts** 9629 Elrod Rd. Kensington, MD 20895

Dear Michael,

Thank you for your generous donation of the following items to the Georgetown Visitation Preparatory School Annual Scholarship Gala held on March 10, 2012.

> Flowering 8'-10' Cherry Tree - Value: \$800

The Annual Scholarship Gala was established by the Board of Trustees of Georgetown Visitation as a means of providing additional funds for the school's financial assistance program. Since its inception in the year 2000, the event has raised well over \$1,900,000 to support the education of Visitation students who would not be able to attend Visitation without your support. This effort supplements the school's scholarship endowment and the Visitation Partners Program. This essential financial assistance has enabled the school to offer financial assistance to approximately twenty-six percent of the student body. The Federal Tax ID for Georgetown Visitation Preparatory School is 53-0196515.

On behalf of the Annual Scholarship program, please accept our sincere thanks for your generous support of the 13th Annual Scholarship Gala. We hope you will be able to join us next year for the 14th Annual Gala!

Christine P. Ward

Sincerely yours,

Monique Bonner and Christine Ward

Annual Scholarship Co-Chairs